
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members 
of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide 
proponent testimony on House Bill 248.
 
My name is Sandra Wimmer. I am a stay-at-home mom and homeschool 
teacher of two high school students. I support House Bill 248 because I 
believe that it is my Constitutional right to make my own medical decisions—
without fear of the punishment of the two-class system that would inevitably 
follow mandated vaccines.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and 
urgency of House Bill 248.
 
Sincerely,
Sandra Wimmer


